
SHAC Mee(ng Minutes 
April 5, 2024 
 
See sign in sheet for a;endance.  Dr. Trevino 
Students in a;endance:  Ella Snowden - FJHS 
                                             Sydni Chesshir - FHS 
 
 
Mee(ng called to Order by: Dr. Trevino @ 8:30 am.   
 
Dr. Trevino reported this will be the last SHAC mee(ng for the 23-24 school year. 
 
Dr. Trevino asked Carmen Rodriquez to give Cafe. report. She reported this summer FCISD will 
be adding a summer breakfast program from 7:30 to 8:00 along with the current lunch program 
for summer.   Dr. Trevino stated a bus will be available to transport students across town to AB 
Duncan for the breakfast and lunch this summer.   
Dr. Trevino stated he would like to see the menu change where we do not have chicken as a first 
choice and chicken as a second choice.  This double chicken menu days is not working for our 
district and would like to see it changed.   
 
Dr. Trevino asked Natalie Snowden to give Walk Across Texas report.  We challenged Lockney ISD 
to see who could walk.   
AB Duncan Elementary PK – KG walked 11,130 miles. 
Mrs. Snowden stated there were a few classes that did not join.   
Dr. Trevino asked that next year the Elementary makes WAT mandatory.   
Mrs. Snowden stated 6th – 12th grade did a Walk and Talk program.  It was a great success.   
Mrs. Snowden stated AB Duncan did a walker of the day and it was also a great success.   
 
Upcoming Events: 
 
Health Fair- Tammie Shuping stated a plan for a Safety Fair for the Elementary level.   The Safety 
Fair will involve local 1st responders, Lighthouse Elec and Texas AgriLife.  The students will a;end 
the fair during their PE rota(ons.   
 
Natalie Snowden stated Kim Cuellar need assistance with a project involving her parents and 
would like assistance with meals.  Dr. Trevino stated something could probably be done to help 
with this and Mrs. Snowden will contact him at a later date to set up details.                              
Mrs. Snowden stated there will be a mee(ng on April 8, 2024 at the Unity Center @ 7:00 pm. 
To discuss Family Health and Community Health and needs.  Informa(on has been pushed out 
to the community.   April 29, 2024 a mee(ng will be held at Floydada High School with 
preselected students from FJHS and FHS to get their input of Family Health and community 
needs.   A bar code has been given to all staff to scan to allow them to submit concerns and 
comments.   
 



Mrs. Emery stated she has spoken to Abe Enriquez to inquire about adding a refill bo;le sta(on 
for FJHS and FHS.  Mrs. Wells reports an extended piece/conversion is possible available to 
convert a standard water fountain into a water bo;le fill sta(on.   
 
Mee(ng was adjourned by Dr. Trevino @ 8:52 a.m.   
 
 
 


